

20th February 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As Transition Year draws to a close it is now time for your son/daughter to consider their subject choices for 5th year.

Over the course of the next few weeks Ms Boland will speak with Transition Year students about their subject choices for next year and any requirements that certain college courses will have. An information booklet outlining every Leaving Certificate subject on offer will be given to every student over the next few weeks. We encourage you to create a dialogue with your son/daughter over the next few weeks and discuss possible subject options.

A Parent Information session on Senior Cycle will take place on 9th March at 7pm to inform you of your son/daughter's options.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours Sincerely,

Paul Logarty

Paul Fogarty

Martina Butler

Martina Butter

Principal Deputy Principal

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler

